
Art Competition!

We        cycling and walking
Greenpeace Bath wants to say a big
Hurrah to B&NES Council for their
initiative in making our city a great and 
safe place to cycle and walk.

We need your help. Design us a poster to say a big thankyou and to
show the Council what your favourite place to walk or cycle could 
look like.
Use your creative skills to design an A4 poster showing what better
cycleways, more walkways and less pollution would look like on your 
daily exercise or journey to school.

Cllr Joanna Wright, Joint Cabinet Member for Transport, will be judging the 
competition, there will be prizes for the top entries in each age group and 
these will also be shared by Greenpeace Bath on social media.

To Enter:
Please email your poster to greenpeacebath@gmail.com by 21st February and 
don’t forget to tell us your age and get your parents’ permission, or even help!   
We will be in contact with you about winning entries after the competition 
closes.
The competition is split into four age groups - under 5, 5 - 8, 9 - 11 and 11 - 18.

Rules of the competition:

Entries must be on the subject of what better cycle and walkways could look like in and 
around Bath.  Winners will be announced by 25th February.  The judges’ decision 
will be final.  The copyright of each design remains with the entrant.  Permission will be 
granted to Bath Greenpeace to use the images as required as part of the competition.  


